## LAW OFFICE OF MARC FERNICH

RECEIVED
By OGC/CELA at 9:23 am, Aug 4, 2022

MARC FERNICH maf@fernichlaw.com ALSO ADMITTED IN MASSACHUSETTS 800 THIRD AVENUE, FLOOR 20 NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022 212-446-2346 FAX: 212-459-2299 www.fernichlaw.com

Aug. 4, 2022

## BY EMAIL (cela@fec.gov)

Roy Q. Luckett
Acting Assistant General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
Office of Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463

Attn: Trace Keeys, Paralegal

Re: MUR 8034

Dear Mr. Luckett:

My office represents Friends of Matt Gaetz ("Friends"), and I write in response to your Jul. 25 letter addressed to Rep. Gaetz.

Please be advised that any payments my office received from Friends were for legal services performed for and on behalf of Friends itself, not Rep. Gaetz personally. To my knowledge, the same is true of payments to Friends' predecessor counsel, Venable, LLP and Zuckerman Spaeder LLP.

It follows that there is no reason to believe the complaint sets forth a violation of 1971's Federal Election Campaign Act and no adverse action should be taken in response. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Mar Ferni

Enc.